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7th October 2020 

 

 

PQ 25827/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the status of the capital works to accommodate the 

provision of a second CT scanner for the Midland Regional Hospital, Mullingar purchased 

through fundraising by the community; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Robert 

Troy 

 

Dear Deputy Troy, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

CT Scanner – Midland Regional Hospital Mullingar (MRHM) - A new CT scanner was funded from the 

HSE Equipment Replacement Programme (ERP) 2020 and installed in June this year and is operational. 

MRI Scanner – Midland Regional Hospital Mullingar (MRHM) - Friends of the Hospital have raised 

the funding necessary to purchase the MRI scanner.  The project is on track to go to tender this month 

and it is expected that work will commence on site in January 2021. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

__________ 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates  

 


